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Republic of the Philippines

Bepartment of Education

REGION 1
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF THE CITY OF BATAC

DIVISION MEMORANDUM 16 SEP 2024

No.B2D | s. 2024

RESCHEDULING OF THE REGIONAL TRAINING-WORKSHOP ON THE
SCALE-UP IMPLEMENTATION OF THE PROGRAM MANAGEMENT
INFORMATION SYSTEM AT SCHOOL LEVEL - BATCH 2

To:  Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Chief Education Supervisors
Unit and Section Heads

Concerned School Heads ) Batac National High School
) CBNHS Poblacion
All Others Concerned
1 In reference to the conduct of the Regional Training Workshop on the Scale-Up

Implementation of the Program Management Information System (PMIS) at School Level
Batch 2 on September 24-27, 2024 as contained in Division Memorandum 476 s. 2024,
please be advised that as per the attached Regional Memorandum 1081 s. 2024, the said
activity is rescheduled for December 9-12, 2024.

2. All other provisions relative to the conduct of the said activity are still in effect.

3. For information and guidance.

ALUDINO
Superintendel}}

Encl.: as stated
To be indicated in the Perpetual Index
Under the following subject:

MONITORING AND EVALUATION PROGRAMS PROJECTS

SGOD/dau/DMS5-Postponement of PMIS for Schools
2413388/ September 12, 2024 .

Asuncion Street, 16-S Quiling Sur,
City of Batac, Ilocos Norte
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REGIONAL MEMORANDUM
No. 0K s. 2024

To:  Schools Division Superintendents

RESCHEDULING OF THE REGIONAL TRAINING-WORKSHOP ON THE
SCALE-UP IMPLEMENTATION OF THE PROGRAM MANAGEMENT
INFORMATION SYSTEM (PMIS) AT SCHOOL LEVEL - BATCH 2

1 In reference to the conduct of the Regional Training-Workshop on the Scale-
Up Implementation of the Program Management Information System (PMIS) at
School Level - Batch 2 slated on September 24-27, 2024 as contained in the
attached Regional Memorandum No. 956, s. 2024, please be advised that the said
activity will be rescheduled on December 9-12, 2024 due to the preparation of the
FY 2024 End of the Third Quarter Financial Reports of the Schools Division Offices
(SDO) and Implementing Unit (IU) schools.

2. All other provisions relative to the conduct of the said activity are still in

effect. E]g'g_@] SDCB RECORDS UNIT

3. Please be guided accordingly. b _ #413008
Schools Division of the iy of Batac

SEP 1212024

TOLENTINO G. AQUINO |5,

Director
;'11‘.;*'-’ @{
Encl.: As stated. 1

Reference: Regional Memorandum 956, s. 2024
To be indicated in the Perpetual Index
Under the following subjects:

MONITORING AND EVALUATION PROGRAMS PROJECTS

PPRD/pjc/RM_PMISschool
September 9, 2024

Decuman &

M

oeptdRel PP RD 240383

- '$~E6 SR », Flores 5t Catbangen, City of San Fernando, La Union A
£

Dep u : ¥, Teleohore Nos (072) 607-§137/682-2324

MATATAG ... . I3 Deptc Regiont -1 regionl @deced gov ph wvevi depecrol com




